
From:   
Sent: 22 January 2019 15:26 
To: localplan <localplan@scotborders.gov.uk> 
Subject: Glentress cottage 

 

I find it difficult to believe that the borders council is considering putting in an industrial 

development in a field  beside the beautiful glentress cottage. The view from the sunroom is 

amazing and to spoil that is such a shame.  It's not only the view though.  As a previous rental 

guest of the cottage I think the peace and tranquillity as well as the beauty of the place will be 

totally spoilt. We have been considering going back there again as we absolutely loved it but 

we  certainly don't want to be holidaying next to an industrial estate. No one I know would 

want to either. would think you would want to treasure the beautiful tweed valley and keep it 

as somewhere where you know people will come on holiday again and again.  


